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Comments: US Forest Service,

Please do whatever you can to hinder or drastically reduce plans for this large expansion of an existing historic
resort. The fact that this Park City corporation wants to tear down the historic cabins shows a lack of respect for
the area and its people. | have no doubt that if all their build plans go through, the amount of tourists who come to
the area (and the increased lake traffic, cars, etc.) will have negative ecological impacts to both the land and its
native animals, and will likely disturb the natural balance valued at this pristine location. Locals do not want a
large resort on Holland Lake and there will be no benefit from it, only damaging effects. Especially being a
corporation out of Park City that likely has no real understanding of true Montana culture, preservation and
conservation. | do not approve this expansion.

Sincerely, Allison Kadler



